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In the event that we have a confirmed case in a state prison, our plans call for reducing exposure 
through the implementing the use of only mandatory staffing coverage, suspending all non­
essential visiting, and discontinuing non-emergent transfers. 

I am asking that you share this plan of action with all of our local level jail partners. We are 
asking that they monitor for the above noted symptoms and suspend non-emergent transfers on 
anyone with identified symptoms until the symptoms have subsided. In the event that a transfer 
is necessary for an individual that has symptoms, local jail staff should contact DPS&C' s 
Medical Director, Dr. John Morrison, or DPS&C Chief of Operations, Seth Smith, to discuss 
transfer options/protocols. 

We will also be sharing this information with each of the Basic Jail Guidelines Team Leaders 
and they can be contacted if any local jail staff have questions about our procedures. 

/.-
. Le Blanc 

JML/aw 

c: Seth Smith, Chief of Operations 
Dr. John Morrison, Medical Director 
Stacy Falgout, Nursing Director 


